
 

Dear Parents 

Kilcullen GAA are asking for your support for an upcoming fundraiser, a 5 K Run & Family 2.5 

K Walk/Run on Sunday Dec 11th @ 11 AM / both runs will start & finish at the clubhouse. 

Message from Kilcullen GAA 

Hello school parents – we are organising a 5 K Run & Family 2.5 K Walk/Run on Sunday 

December 11th in support of our recently announced “Field of Dreams” development plans.  Both 

runs will start & finish at the clubhouse at 11 AM 

This is going to be a great Christmas event & will kick-off the Christmas Season proper in 

Kilcullen – both events will start to the sound of Chuck Berry’s Run Run Rudolph tune & all 

participants will get Christmas bells along with their number to create a lovely Christmas 

atmosphere as they circuit Kilcullen town. Prizes for fancy dress too. Seasonal tunes will be 

belted out as the runners & walkers return to the clubhouse with Mulled Wine, Hot Chocolate & 

Christmas Cookies for all finishers. Santa may make a surprise visit too. 

You can enter on-line @ Pop-Up Races (link below) but please also follow our new Facebook 

page & share widely so we can get the message out there, Search for Kilcullen GAA – 5K Run 

Run Rudolph or follow the link below. 

We’ve already had 100+ entries & as entries are limited we would ask you to please book as early 

as possible. Online entry closes at midnight on Friday the 9th of December. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day & appreciate your support in making this a great event 

for the club & town, an event we intend to run annually after a successful 1st event on Sunday 

December 11th  

 

https://www.popupraces.ie/race/run-run-rudolf-5k-family-walk-run-2022/ 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100086962616462 


